
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
 
   December 18, 2001 
 
 
 
Donald E. Kelly 
Vice President, Public Affairs 
Appraisal Institute 
2600 Virginia Avenue, NW 
Suite 125 
Washington, DC 20037 
 
Dear Mr. Kelly: 
 
 This letter responds to your December 7, 2001 request under the Freedom of Information Act 
for “all written correspondence between the Appraisal Subcommittee and the Oklahoma Real 
Estate Appraisal Board in the year 2001.” We have granted your request, and copies of all such 
correspondence are enclosed. 
 
 Please contact us if you have further questions. 
 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 
Enclosures 
    

 


